
Ref.Q-18/UG/2018/3-MCC       Dated: 27-08-2018 

NOTICE 

 

All the Deans/ Directors/ Principals of participating colleges are 

requested to examine the vacant Seat Matrix put on MCC website for 

Stray Vacancy Round. If any discrepancy is found, colleges should 

inform MCC about the discrepancy along with the reason positively 

by 29th September,2018 till 5:00 PM failing which it will be presumed 

that the seat matrix is correct and further admission of colleges will be 

based on the above seat matrix. 

 

Notice posted on:- 27-08-2018 


